Crity oF BrRokEN ARROW
CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION

On this 4" day of June, 2018, the City of Broken Arrow hereby acknowledges its deep appreciation of
Mr. Tommie Heltchel for his efforts and contributions regarding the planning, design and construction
of the floating wetlands located in Tiger Creek Nature Park. Mr. Heltchel’s expertise, knowledge and
willingness to work hand-in-hand with the Gity staff, the School educators and the students alike were a
tremendous asset in the overall success of this unique and unprecedented partnership between the City
of Broken Arrow and the Broken Arrow Public Schools.

June 4, 2018
Mayor Craig Thurmond Date




